
Support SB0195 (Environment-PFAS Chemicals- Prohibitions and Requirements) 
Sen. Elfreth             Education, Health, and Environmental Affairs 
 
 
 
Dear Senators, 
 
 
My name is Maureen Fine, and I’m a grandparent writing to let you know that this bill is 
important to me. PFAS are a group of chemicals that persist in the environment and in our 
bodies---in our grandchildren’s bodies. Exposure to these chemicals leads to adverse health 
effects. Let’s do all we can to keep these chemicals out of the environment. Support SB0195 
and let’s get started! 
 
 
Thank you, 
Maureen Fine 
2509 Knighthill Lane 
Bowie, MD 20715 
301-464-9306  


